
SP/5 David C. Maloney 
135th A. H. C. 

ADO 96530 S. F. 
 

26 July, 1969 
 
Dear Mr. President: 

 
I am writing to you from the hearts of every American Soldier here in South 

Vietnam, praising the great Apollo flight to the moon, which carried all of us along.  No 
other country in the World could have accomplished such a feat.  Its something that 
cannot be put into words, but it was fully explained while you were talking to the three 
astronauts on the aircraft carrier, and the Star Spangled Banner was being played.  I felt 
so proud of my President and my Country. 
 

I am hoping that the Moon flight will establish better relations with other 
countries and I pray it will bring peace here in Vietnam and abroad. 
 

I want to thank you and everyone who put the Apollo on the Moon. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

SP/5 Dave C. Mahoney 


